
  
Be the best you can be through: challenge, nurture, 

inspiration, respect, happiness, inclusion, in a safe, secure Christian family. 

   
Summer Term 2nd Half 2022   

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Here are some dates for the next half term – 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

P.E – Every Friday Morning 
This term the children are learning striking and fielding games.  
 

Please ensure your child has their PE kit. 
PE Kit 

       Shorts              t-shirt        trainers           long trousers                 
      warm top, e.g. fleece          spare socks      

 
Swimming Lessons – Monday afternoons  
This half term we will be swimming every Monday afternoon  

 
1. Please make their clothing as simple as possible. 
e.g. summer dresses, shorts, leggings, sandals, 
buttons not done up on shirts. We will also ask 
that girls refrain from wearing tights on swimming 

days. So please ensure that your child has the appropriate uniform. 



2. Please ensure your child can dry and dress themselves. Spend the time to 
practice with your children. 
3. Ensure all uniform including underwear is labelled with their name. 
  
 

It is £4.00 per session, which will be made via School Money.  
----------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Simon Wood – Percussion Workshop – Tuesday 7th June   
 
We welcome back Simon, who previously ran a drumming 
workshop with us. He will be teaching the children all about the 
different percussion instruments. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Reading Dogs – Every Thursday 

 
We are welcoming the dogs each week, starting the first week. 
They will help the children choose books and sit with some of 
our readers.  
 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Year 4 – Chrysalis Inter-Generational Project  

 
We are very fortunate for our year 4 pupils to be able to, once 
again, take part in the Chrysalis Inter-Generational Project. 
Every Thursday the children will be working with the team to create items for a 
display outside of their new premises. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Thursday After School Club  
Patrick Reay is coaching Class 2 Basketball. 
 

Pick up time is 4.15 pm. 
Please ensure you book into After School Club on 
SchoolMoney. 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Forest School – Class 1 
Anna Gray will be returning to school on: 
Friday 10th June 
Friday 24th June 
Friday 8th July 
The children will work in the woods all afternoon.  
Please ensure they dress appropriately to work 
outside. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 



Music with Mr Brown  
Mr Brown will be providing ukulele and singing tuition on: 
Friday 10th June  
Friday 24th June 
Friday 8th July 
If your child has their own ukulele and wishes to use it, Mr Brown will tune it in 
school.  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Year 3 – Hexham Middle School - 14th June 
The children will enjoy the morning at 
HMS and take part in sessions in science, 
PE, art and technology.  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Hexham Book Festival 
 
Class 1 – 15th June 2022 
Luna Loves to Dance by 
Joseph Coelho 
 

Class 2 – 16th June 2022 
The Last Bear by Hannah 
Gold

--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
The Sill Trip - Northumbrian Tales – 22nd June  

 
We are visiting Jim, at the Sill, who is going to share some stories 
from Northumberland with us. 
The children will also have an opportunity to visit the exhibition 
space and all the exciting activities the Sill has to offer. 

 
Governors Meeting – 23rd June  
 
If there are any items you wish to bring to attention, please 
contact the school office to add these to the agenda. 
 
Thank you to all our governors to attend at 6.30 pm 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Y3 Litter Campaign – 24th June 

 
Our year 3’s will be attending an anti-litter campaign at Queen 
Elizabeth High School as our Eco Representatives. They will be 
involved in designing and preparing a campaign to influence the 
community against littering.  

-------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 



Class 1 Trip - Beamish Museum – 29th June 
Reception and Year 1 are going on an educational trip to 
Beamish Museum. They will be taking part in a 
Transport Activity at the Bus Depot and will be 
participating in a Life in the Infant Classroom workshop 
in the school. 
£6.00 admission to be made payable on School Money. The school will fund the 
workshops and transport. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Y4 to Y5 Rounders Afternoon – HMS & St. Joe’s – 29th June  

 
 The Year 4’s who will be starting year 5 at either St. Joseph’s or 
HMS will be attending a rounders afternoon at their respective 
schools.  
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Wilding Theatre Project – 30th June  
 
A creative outdoor learning experience which educates us 
about our local natural habitat and preserving our planet. 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Class 2 – Middle Farm Trip – 5th July 
 
Class 2 are going to visit Middle Farm to continue their study 
in Science about habitats.  
 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Y4 Transfer Day – 12th July  
 
Some of the Year 4’s will be visiting their middle 
schools.  
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Messy Church – 13th July 

We will be arranging more crafts and activities for the children 
this term at Messy Church. 
 
Collective Service begins at 2.45. All welcome to join. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 



Sports Morning – 15th July  

 
We invite you all to spend the morning at school to support the 
children in their sporting activities. 
 
There will also be an opportunity to view your child’s work from 
this academic year. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Trip to the Beach - 19th July  
 
We will be going on a whole-school trip to the seaside, to 
enjoy the wonderful East coast of Northumberland at 
Newbiggin-by-the-sea.  
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

Y4 Newcastle Leavers Service – VIRTUAL 
 
The Diocese has decided to continue to facilitate the 
Leavers Service online this year. 

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Leavers Assembly – 21st July 2022 – 6.30 pm 

 
We welcome you all to say a fond farewell to our wonderful 
2022 leavers. 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

The last day of school is on FRIDAY 22ND JULY and 
 we return on TUESDAY 6TH SEPTEMBER. 

 
Thank you for all your support last year. 

If you have any queries please get in touch. 
 

We wish you a wonderful summer break. 
Mrs Davey and all the staff at Chollerton First School 


